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Andrew SanFilippo Resigns as Deputy Comptroller at City of Buffalo Department 

of Audit and Control 
  

The Department of Audit and Control announces Andrew SanFilippo’s departure as Deputy 

Comptroller from the City of Buffalo Comptroller’s office, effective Friday, August 9, 2019. 

“While we will miss his wealth of knowledge and experience, we wish him much success in his 

well-deserved retirement,” said Comptroller Barbara Miller-Williams.   

With his return to the local Comptroller’s office, he provided the staff with professional guidance 

that greatly benefited the Department of the Audit and Control overall operations. The 

Comptroller of the City of Buffalo would like to thank Mr. SanFilippo for his years of dedicated 

governmental service which involved many significant accomplishments throughout his career. 

As the Comptroller, “I look forward to the next chapter of the Department of Audit and Control 

as we continue to protect, report and strengthen the City’s finances. It is reassuring to know that 

Mr. SanFilippo committed to stand ready to assist our department in any way in the future,” said 

Comptroller Miller-Williams.  

As a result of Mr. SanFilippo’s return to our department, the various divisions have benefited 

greatly from his advancement of industry best practices that will certainly prove to serve the 

citizens and taxpayers of the City of Buffalo in a fiscally responsible manner. “While we will 

miss Mr. Andrew SanFilippo’s passion for governmental finance, we are fortunate to have had 

the opportunity to work with him,” stated Comptroller Barbara Miller-Williams.   
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